
June's walk was Holywell to Polly Joke. 

A five and half-mile walk from Holywell to Polly Joke, taking in the magnificent poppy 
fields. 

As we left St Austell the sun was blazing down, however, as we approached 
Holywell Bay we could see the mist rolling in. 

Only 4  people turned up plus 2 four-legged friends! 

 
 

Although the sea mist denied us the magnificent coastal views, it was warm and we 
were rewarded with a sighting of a chough (Nicky managed to capture it on her 
phone). 

 

The poppy fields were amazing - even better than last year! 



 
 

As we returned to Polly Joke for our picnic lunch the mist had started to lift and one 
member of our little group decided to brave it and go in for a dip! The rest of us made 
the excuse of not having our costumes. 

 
 
 


